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  CBTF Annual General Meeting  

  
The CBTF Annual General Meeting of the membership will be held during the Canadian Championships in Edmonton,
Alberta. The meeting is scheduled to be held on June 30, 2009 beginning at 6 pm at Grant MacEwan College Centre
for Sport and Wellness.

The agenda proposed for the meeting is attached.

Please note that the actual start time is dependant on the competition events of the day and is therefore subject to
change.
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